






















_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Environmental Services Department 
Community Development & Environmental Services Division 

 

Memorandum 
               

 

 

To: Chris D’Arco, Environmental Specialist, Collier County Engineering and 

Environmental Services Dept.  

 

From:    Alex Sulecki, Conservation Collier Program Coordinator 

 

Cc:    Michael Delate, for Esperanza Place 

Bill Lorenz, Director, Collier County Engineering and Environmental 

Services Dept. 

Roosevelt Leonard, Appraiser, Collier County Real Property management 

Department 

 

Date:  November 10, 2008 

 

Subject:   Offsite Native vegetation preservation mitigation – Esperanza Place – 

PUD 08-28  

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please find attached the following: 

 Original receipt #178414for payment of funds from the Empowerment Alliance as 

mitigation for offsite vegetation preservation through donation to the Collier 

County’s Conservation Collier Program for the above referenced subject. 

 

 Original Review Appraisal Report for Esperanza Place.  An appraisal of the 

property, originally prepared by Carroll & Carroll Appraisers, was offered for 

review to the Collier County staff review appraiser to substantiate the mitigation 

payment amount.  The appraisal was reviewed and found to be acceptable. 

 

 

 Please call me at 213-2961 if you have questions. 
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